
Professional Development Committee to the Academic Senate, Oct 3, 2018 

By John Giertz, Faculty Co-Chair 

I. Opening week numbers  

Fall 2018 

Total who logged or signed in for the four days was 681 

Total number of sessions was 76 

Fall 2017  

Total amount of sign in’s 519  

Total number of workshops 58 (this was a smaller opening week due to 1.5 days 
dedicated to Pathways Institute.) 

Fall 2016 

Total who logged or signed in was 700 

                Total number of sessions 52  

 

II. Flex activities overview from 2017/2018 (Based on reading everyone’s flex sheets.)  

No longer having people claim flex for Ph.D course work. YEAH! 

No one claiming flex for workshops in which they were paid. YEAH! 

New issues: Biggest issue is faculty not providing much analysis or explanation of off 
campus professional development activities. The committee will be sending some updated 
guidelines regarding explanations 

GREAT NEWS. Many more people are enjoying the various campus functions; Levan Center 
presentations, concerts, sporting events, public speakers that our campus has to offer. 

SENATORS: Please encourage all your faculty to attend any of the wonderful lecture series, and 
public speakers series sponsored by Levan and our Student Government. 

 


